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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1077 provides for the development of a Kasey Alert system by the Department of Public 

Safety (DPS). This system would be implemented using existing infrastructure, bearing no cost 

increase to DPS. In its current form, HB1077 is not anticipated to have an impact on state budget 

or appropriations. 

 

FY’24 Impact: None 

 

Full Year Impact: None 
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